
An Open Letter to the 
Leaders of the World.

Dear People in Power, 

Hi. You may be wondering why I am writing. Let me be clear. I 

don't want to point fingers or make anyone feel angry or 

intimidated. What gives me the right to address you in this 

manner? The answer is simple. I live here, too. 

I have no political background, no strategic advisors, and no legal 

team. I do have a heart, a brain, and eyes that can see what is going 

on. And it scares me. 

You may think that it is incredible to have so much power and 

responsibility at your fingertips. You want to go down in History 

Books as the Greatest Rulers that the world has ever seen. Those 

are amazing and attainable goals. You can accomplish this. It really 

is up to what you decide to do with the power of your position. 

If you take that power and abuse it by causing World War 3, then it 

won't happen. There will be no historians left to write it down for 

future generations to read about.  It is not possible for anyone to 

know what you did if you END THE WORLD. 

Do you know what the single most important thing is that YOU 

could do to get your names recorded in history as the World’s Most 

Influentially Important Leaders? NEGOTIATE WORLD PEACE. 

The people of the world have trusted you to be leaders and to be 

responsible with your power. If you want to be remembered in the 

history books as the best that ever was, then do it. It is up to you. 

The World is watching. 

SINCERELY, 

TISH MACWEBBER, CITIZEN OF THE WORLD


